
July Minutes 
 

 Kelly Crawford presented the July Financial report. Motion was made to except 
the report by Scott and seconded by Bill. Kelly also announced that we now have 131 members. 
 
FIELD CZAR 
 Scott stated that we need to rent a skid steer to move the rest of the gavel. Don 
said that the area around the Conex needs to have gravel around it to make it look better. Everyone 
agreed so a motion was made to rent a skid steer for up to $300.00 by John and seconded by George. 
This motion was passed. 
 
FLIGHT TRAINING 
 Paul stated that we have two trainers with no stabilization but everything was 
going very well . 
  
PUBLIC RELATIONS 
 Don announced that Hands on Science Center will have a rocket launch at the 
field on July 8th. Paul said that on Tuesday the 9th a TV spot will be done for the warbird event. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 Don remarked that the 60th Anniversary was an awesome event. The AMA 
presented us with a certificate of appreciation. The  City of Tullahoma also gave us a certificate of 
appreciation. 
 George brought up the fact if the club puts someone in charge of a task then any 
changes of plans needs to be put forth to the person in charge so he can make any changes if needed. 
 Don reported on the “Possum Toss”. We Had three US team members which 
one, Jason Cole, finished First. Everyone had a great time and had a good reaction. 
 We then discussed the batteries for the charging station which could cost 
around $300.00. Jonathan is going to check with Interstate Batteries for a price. John moved to approve  
up to $450.00 for one Battery which was seconded by Bill and passed. Dave Green move to approve 
$450.00 for another battery and seconded by Ed and also passed.  
 Kelly read a letter of appreciation from the Multi County Cancer Support 
Network thanking us for such a good event. The proceeds will help more families that need help. 
Thanks everyone! 
 Paul reminded us that the warbird event will be July 19,20,&21. he also stated 
that he received a donation of $1885.00 to supply the event. In the raffle some of the items are an 
Extreme Flight P47, a 72” Stuka, a Viper, and a T28. The awards are already made. Stan Alexander 
from AMA will be here. The event will start on Friday around noon. 
 The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 


